## LOWER LAKE HIGH SCHOOL



P. O. Box 799, Lower Lake, California 95457-0799

(707) 994-6471

http://llhs.konoctiusd.org

Jeffrey H. Dixon, Principal Amy Osborn, Counselor Jessica Taliaferro, Assistant Principal Kevin Wickersham, Assistant Principal

October 30, 2013

Re: Parent Access Management System (PAMS)

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am excited again to provide you with this tool to assist you to monitor, in partnership with Lower Lake High School, the educational progress of your student. This tool, if you have access to the internet and possess a valid email address, will allow you to view student information, class schedules, grades and test scores, graduation progress, disciplinary records, and other information. This program also contains all of the email addresses for your student's teachers should you wish to contact them. To access this information, please follow these instructions:

## This is a new URL and you must follow these instructions, even if you have used PAMS in the past.

- 1. Log onto this website: <a href="https://aeriesnet.konoctiusd.org/parent.net">https://aeriesnet.konoctiusd.org/parent.net</a> and follow the on-screen instructions:
- 2. Click "Create New Account" on the login page.
- 3. Enter and verify a valid email address, create/re-enter a password for the account. You will be sent an email.
- 4. Open this email and verify.
- 5. Copy and paste the code in the email on the verification page and accept. Return to the Login page.
- 6. Enter your email address and password and enter the following: (mailed previously under separate cover)

Student Permanent ID Number:

Student Home Telephone Number:

Verification Code:

- 7. On the next screen, identify yourself by clicking the appropriate button and click "Next."
- 8. The next screen thanks you for registering and asks you to "Click Here" to view student information.

The next to you logon will be much simpler; simply go to the webpage and enter your user name and password.

I hope you will take advantage of this new service and that you will take the time to let me know if the information is valuable to you. Should you have any questions, please contact me at <a href="mailto:jeff.dixon@konoctiusd.org">jeff.dixon@konoctiusd.org</a> or at (707) 994-6471, ext. 2714.

Respectfully, Jeffrey H. Dixon, Principal